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NEW REGIONAL DIRECTOR NAMED FOR BOSTON, 
ASSISTANT DIRECTORS PICKED FOR TWO REGIONS 

The Board of Directors of the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 

today announced the appointment of a new regional director for the Boston 

Region and assistant regional directors for the Philadelphia and Chicago 

Regions. Effective August 20, 1984, Jesse G. Snyder will become Regional 

Director for the Boston Region, and Ralph W. Hartman will become Assistant 

Regional Director for the Philadelphia Region. Eldon Warren Bowlby, Jr., will 

become Assistant Regional Director in Chicago on August 6. 

Mr. Snyder has been Assistant Director for Planning and Program 

Development in the Division of Bank Supervision in Washington since 1982; Mr. 

Hartman has been a review examiner in Washington, and Mr. Bowlby has been 

serving as Chief Review Examiner in Dallas. 

Robert V. Shumway, Director of the Division of Bank Supervision, said: 

"This trio of executives has a proven record of effective bank supervision. 

Each has clearly demonstrated his ability to assume new and greater 

responsibilities.• 

Mr. Snyder, 41, joined the FDIC in July 1964 in the Madison, Wisconsin, 

Region and, until 1972, was assigned as a bank examiner in the Bloomington and 

Lafayette (Indiana) Field Offices. This period was interrupted in 1967 by a 

training assignment in the Army Reserve, from which he was discharged as a 

personnel officer in 1975. In 1972 he was assigned to the Chicago-North Field 

Office and served there until reassigned to Washington in 1974. From 1974 
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until 1982, when he became Assistant DBS Director, Mr. Snyder was Chief of the 

FDIC's Intelligence Section. 

During his assignment as Assistant Director for Planning and Program 

Development he played a significant role in the completion of the "Deposit 

Insurance in a Changing Environment" Study, which set the stage for insurance 

reforms. 

Mr. Snyder is a graduate of Wisconsin State University at Eau Claire and 

of The Stonier Graduate School of Banking at Rutgers University. He has 

served on the faculties of Stonier and the Colorado School of Banking. 

Mr. Snyder, a native of Oak Park, Illinois, and his wife, Deborah, have 

three children. 

Mr. Hartman joined the FDIC in July 1969 as a bank examiner in St. 

Louis, Missouri. In 1977 he was transferred to the Division of Bank 

Supervision in Washington, D.C. as a review examiner, a post he held until his 

current promotion. 

Mr. Hartman holds a BS in business administration from Fort Hays State 

University, Hays, Kansas, and is a graduate of Southwestern Graduate School of 

Banking at Southern Methodist University in Dallas. 

Mr. Bowlby came to the FDIC in August of 1968 as a bank examiner in 

Tulsa, Oklahoma. From 1973 to 1977 he was a bank examiner in Fort Worth, 

Texas. He became a review examiner in the Dallas Regional Office in 1977. In 

1982 he became Chief Review Examiner in the Dallas office. 

Mr. Bowlby, 43, a native of Pueblo, Colorado, holds a BS in business 

administration from Southern Colorado State University at Pueblo, and is a 

graduate of the Southwestern Graduate School of Banking. He and his wife, 

Heidelore, have two children. 
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